Netball Supporters Group General Meeting

Minutes
14 May, 2012 7pm

School Library

Meeting opened at 7.10pm
Present — Debbie Lever, Rowena Harle, Erica Black, Natasha Kier, Wendy Charlton, Debbie Lansdown and

Kathleen Power
Apologies — Sarah Gordon, Chrissie Whyte, Marianne Connolly, Tim Hughes, Karyn Gregory and Michael

1.
2.
Skinner.
3.
4,
a.
5.
a.
b.
C.
e.
f.

Confirmation of previous minutes — Natasha Kier
Correspondence inwards/outwards

Trina Pickens resigned from committee

Head of Netball Report

Thursday — St Andrew Invitational. School reluctant to take students out of class, so a decision was
made not to include grade 4, 5 and 6 and to focus on 7, 8 and 9.

5™ June — Toowoomba Prep — Grades 6 and 7 game at 3.30pm followed by BBQ - still to be
organised

Issues — Grade 5 — conflict of time between club and school games making it difficult to get full
teams of girls. Many students playing up.

Water bottles arrived for grade 7 — positive response.

Vicki Wilson Cup being organised at the moment. St Paul’s in Pool B. Black and White cabs agreed to
provide the transport. Rowena asked NSG to buy 2 firsts uniforms for the VWC and the tour. NSG
agreed. Rowena Harle to buy 2 firsts uniform and get reimbursed by NSG.

Calendar — date discussed for netball break-up breakfast. Tentative date — Thursday 19" July.
Natasha to organise trophies.

6. Treasurers report - seconded by Kathleen Power

a.
b
c.
d
e

f.

in - $1000 grant from association
in — Jerseys $240

in JSSG - $250 coaches

out - $450 drink bottles and lollies
$300 to spend on invitational
Balance @$6000

7. General Business

a.
b.
c.

Mick Skinner not present — no association news
19 Jerseys ordered — Tim Hughes paid a deposit
The Link — communication issues getting documents put into the link. Wendy Charlton agreed to
submit information to the link on a weekly basis.
Tour — still 9 girls.
i. Brent Imrie from Tourtime coming to Australia — will meet with parents and answer any
questions. Monday 18 June, 2012.
ii. Fundraising — car wash raised $374 — good considering the opposition bussed their teams to
St Paul’s.
iii. 2xBBQs at home games raised $165 and $220 respectively.
iv. Chocolates selling well. 59 ordered so far and money in for 39 @520 profit per box
Development Day



i. 64 participants so far mainly from junior school

ii. Natasha to organise fruit and poppers (100 poppers) and lunch for coaches from Subway

Netball Bags — received 12 order forms at the moment. Plan to sell at development day.
Old Uniforms - Second hand uniforms — very successful especially for younger kids.

Erica Black to ask Jillian Lorenzo about first uniform loaned to her last year for VWC. Debbie to

email all previous first players to see if they want to sell their uniforms.

h. Other Business

i. Toowoomba Prep Grades 6 and 7

+

- F FF

RSG to buy food and NSG to contribute. Debbie Lever to email RSG

Encourage students to stay until the end

120 burgers — to be organised by Natasha Kier

120 rolls - to be organised by Debbie Lever

Biscuits to be provided to students upon arrival — to be organised by Natasha Kier
McDonalds donating cordial and onions. Michael Skinner to send thankyou letter to
McDonalds at Bracken Ridge for their ongoing contribution to netball at St Paul’s.

ii. Karen Gregory —husband suffered a stroke. NSG to send flowers to Karen. Rowena Harle to

organise with a budget of $80. NSG to reimburse.

Meeting closed at 8.25pm. Next Meeting 18 June, 2012.



